
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

  
 

The Harrisonburg-Rockingham Community Services Board’s State  
 
Performance Contract is under review for the fiscal year beginning 
 
July 1, 2025.  As required by State Code, a draft copy of the Performance  
 
Contract material may be reviewed at the CSB offices at 1241 North Main  
 
Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia 22802 or online at www.hrcsb.org.   
 
Public comment is invited, and may be submitted in writing to the attention   
 
of the Executive Director at the above address by September 1, 2025.   The  
 
Harrisonburg-Rockingham Community Services Board provides  
 
community-based behavioral health and developmental services.  
 
 


